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On August 18" Vancouver Police Marine Unit members were doing a search of wharfs in False
Creek in an attempt to locate an Achilles that had been stolen a week previous from the area.
The search resulted in the recovery of the 2006 Achilles and engine located tied to the pilings
near Science World in the east basin. It appears the vessel was still being used by the suspect
and was possibly involved in several vessel break and enters in the False Creek area. If you
have any information that could further assist in this investigation, please contact Cst Jamie
Gibson at jamie.gibson@vpd.ca
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